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Growing Young in Christ 

From the Principal 
School Vision 

Next year we will be celebrating the 10th anniversary of St Francis de 

Sales Catholic Primary School.  

Thus it is timely this year to reflect on our past ten years and together as 

a community work toward the development and clarification of our vision 

for the next decade. As we know that partnership is central to the success 

of our endeavor, we are inviting all stakeholders to join us in this process. 

In this light, we are also engaging our students and staff in this process. 

We are inviting you, as a vital part of our educational community, to  

collaborate with all of us in this process. The questions below will provide 

us the feedback we need to move forward into the future in a positive  

productive manner for the good of our children and our entire educational 

community. 

Thank you in advance for your willingness to contribute to our visioning 

and planning process.  Together we will embrace our vision and set our 

direction for the future growth and success of St Francis de Sales Catho-

lic Primary School. 

A Care Monkey request has been sent to all families this morning. Please 

take the time to respond by Thursday 1st August 2019. This will give us 

time to have responses available for our staff Professional Development 

day when we will be working to develop a Vision statement.  

 What images, words, feelings describe your current experience of  

St Francis de Sales Catholic Primary School?   

 What images, words, feelings would you use to describe your hopes 
for St Francis de Sales Catholic Primary School in the future?  

 What aspects of St Francis de Sales are special to you and you would 
love to see continued into the future?    

 What is your vision for the school in the future? 

CONTACT US 
 

ST FRANCIS DE SALES 

Principal - Christine White 

Vice Principal - Angela Faiola 

General Inquiries - 03 8773 6700 

Absence Line - 03 8773 6788 

E. principal@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au 

 

SFS ADVISORY BOARD 

Chairperson  - Fiona Fowler 

SFS Parents & Friends Association 

President  - Elena Senise 

Vice President  -  Courtney Thursfield 

Treasurer  -  Shivanthi Perera 

Secretary - Raquel Netto & Mandy Admiraal 

E. sfspfa@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au 

SFS Maintenance Committee 

Brad Jackson 

ST KEVIN’S PARISH 

Parish Priest:  Fr Desmond Moloney 

Assistant Priest:  Fr Dong Tran 

120 Hallam Road, Hampton Park 3976 

T.  9799 2108 

E.  HamptonPark@cam.org.au 

 

KHARISMA KIDS 

0411 295 273 

 

July 

Tue 30th Student Banking Day 

Tue 30th Salesian Transition visit 

Wed 31st Practice and Reconciliation for 

Eucharist candidates 

August 

Fri 2nd Year 5/6 Footy Clinic 

Fri 2nd Production Sound Recording 

Mon 5th No School Today—

Professional Development 

Day for Staff 

Tue 6th School Banking Day 

Tue 6th 7pm  Sacramental Workshop 

First Eucharist Families 

Fri 9th Year 5/6 Footy Clinic 

Fri 9th P & F Afternoon Tea @ 2.30pm 

Sun 11th Mowing Roster 1pm—3pm 

Mon 12th Tickets go on sale for School 

Production online via TryBook-

ing 

Tue 13th School Banking Day 

Thu 15th Feast of the Assumption 

Mass at 11.30am 

17-23  Book Week— Flyer coming 

home today.  Weekly competi-

tions during the month of Au-

gust 

Fri 23 P & F Morning Tea immediately 

after Morning Gathering 

Fri 23 mConnect— Topic for this ses-

sion is Healthy Eating for Kids 

Community Room straight after 

P & F Morning Tea 

Fri 23rd Sushi Fun Lunch 
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    AS ONE IN FAITH WE LEARN AND GROW  
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The St Francis de Sales Primary School community is committed to the safety and wellbeing of all children and young people.   

This will remain the primary focus of our care and decision-making. 
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From the Principal 
Enrolments for 2020 
Over the past two weeks we have been conducting interviews with new families with a child starting Foundation 

in 2020. It has been great to be able to interview families with Fr Des.  

Letters confirming enrolments will now be sent to families. At this stage we look to have our Foundation places 

filled. We do keep a limited number of places for Catholic families who may move into the area in the next few 

months. The orientation program will commence in Term 4. 

Changes for 2020 

It is important that you please inform the school in writing by the end of August, if your child will not be returning 

in 2020. This gives us the opportunity to offer places to new families who wish to enrol. 

Junior School Production 

Our 2019 Productions are to be held in the same venue as our 2017 production. The ticket allocation is exactly 

the same as it was in 2017 except that we are using Try Booking instead of managing the bookings at the front 

office. 

The venue has 488 available seats at River Gum Performing Arts Centre. We have looked at the number of 

junior families for the first production and have worked out an allocation so that all families can see the concert. 

By allocating three tickets per family, we can ensure every family has the opportunity to see the concert.   

If you have a pre-school child, and you are happy for your child to sit on your knee, you do not need to pur-

chase a ticket for them. 

The tickets will be open from the Monday 12th August.  

 From Monday 12th August to Monday 26th August 2019 with the maximum tickets you can purchase will be 

set to three. 

 From the 27th August until sold out, we will open up the tickets for general sale with no restrictions.  

Families may make arrangements with other families who may not need their allocation of tickets for the pro-

duction. Unfortunately the school or try Booking cannot vary this arrangement.  

Please note if you wait there is no guarantee that the tickets will not be sold out prior to the 27th August.  

So book early so you do not miss out. Once sold out there are no further tickets available. 

Christine White 

Principal 

 

RESILIENCE PROJECT  
 

PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT 

Wednesday 16th October 

7pm  —  8.30pm 
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Education in faith 
Encompassing: Prayer, Liturgy, Sacraments, Icons/Symbols 

‘Ask, and it will be given to you’.  

Luke 11: 1–13 

This Gospel reminds us of three things. First of all the disciples asked 
Jesus how to pray and he gave them a model we call the Our Father. Jesus 
gave the disciples a form of prayer that praises and petitions God. Next 
there was the example of a friend who came in the middle of the night to 
another's house asking for bread. The visitor awoke his friend with a plea 
for bread, but the sleeping friend did not want to be  

disturbed. Perhaps it would not be their friendship that got the first man his 
loaf of bread, but his persistence. So, the only way to continue his night's 

sleep was for the second man to give his friend the bread. In this parable, Jesus made clear that we need to be persistent in 
prayer. Finally, Jesus asked what father would hand his son a snake when asked for a fish, or a scorpion when asked for an 
egg. The point of this illustration was to show the disciples that God would give us the most important gift, the Holy Spirit. 

It is easier for parents to appreciate the love God has for each of us. We strive to care for our children and provide the 
things necessary for their well being. We see to it that they have nutritious meals rather than junk food each day. We find a 
way to provide warm clothing and shoes in the cold weather. We don't hand our children something that would harm them 
when they ask for something that would nourish or protect them. We learn from this week’s Gospel that the greatest gift 
God can give us is the Holy Spirit. Like a child, we only need to stretch out our arms and be open to receive this gift. 

As you pray the Our Father this week, have each family member reword the prayer in a way that brings meaning to that 
person's life in the twenty-first century. What is the daily bread you require? What is it that you really need most? When 
you ask for sins to be forgiven, what are they? What are the hurts you need to forgive someone else for? What are the 
things that tempt us not to follow God's ways? As your family prays this week, focus on each phrase and encourage every-
one to think about exactly what they are saying or asking for when they say the words of this familiar prayer. 

 
Yours in Christ! 

Elisabetta Micallef 

Religious Education Leader (REL) 

emicallef@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au 
 

Sacramental News 

Wednesday 31st July – Eucharist Practice and Reconciliation (for children celebrating Eucharist) at St. Kevin’s leaving 
from SFS at 9.30am and returning by 3.00pm. Parents please please check CareMonkey!  

Tuesday 6th August at 7pm—at SFS  Family/Child Workshop for  the Sacrament of Eucharist.  If you have not yet 
paid your $15 Sacramental Levy, please do so this week.     Rozeta Ambrose  -  rambrose@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au  

 

International Day of Friendship 

Next week Tuesday 30
th

 July, is ‘International Day of Friendship’. This day is 
based on the recognition of the relevance and importance of friendship as a noble and 
valuable sentiment in the lives of human beings around the world. 

The International Day of Friendship was proclaimed in 2011 by the UN General As-
sembly with the idea that friendship between peoples, countries, cultures and individ-
uals can inspire peace efforts and build bridges between communities. 

The resolution places particular emphasis on involving young people, as future lead-
ers, in community activities that include different cultures and promote international 
understanding and respect for diversity. 

To mark this day, we are encouraged to promote a dialogue among civilizations, soli-
darity, mutual understanding and reconciliation. 

“We cannot do great things on this 

earth. We can only do little things 

with great love. ” 

MOTHER TERESA. 

mailto:emicallef@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au
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Education in faith 
Encompassing: Prayer, Liturgy, Sacraments, Icons/Symbols 

MINI VINNIES  

in this week’s Cranbourne Star News 
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Office News 

HERE ARE THE DATES FOR THE REST OF THE 2019/2020 ROSTER. 

IF YOUR DATE WAS CANCELLED OR YOU COULD NOT ATTEND YOUR  

ROSTERED DATE—PLEASE FEEL FREE TO JOIN ANY OF THESE DATES.   

REMEMBER TO SIGN THE ATTENDANCE SHEET ON THE DAY 

 August 1pm—3pm  Sunday 11th 

 Sept  9am—11am  Saturday 14th 

 Oct  9am—11am  Sunday 6th  Day light savings begins 

   Working Bee # 2 Saturday 19th 9am—12noon 

 Nov  1pm—3pm  Saturday 2nd Melbourne Cup long weekend 

   1pm—3pm  Sunday 17th  

 Dec  9am—11am  Sunday 1st 

   9am—11am  Saturday 14th 

 Jan 2020 9am—11am  Saturday 18th Term holiday 

 Feb 2020 1pm—3pm  Sunday 2nd 

   9am—11am  Saturday 15th 

MOWING ROSTER 

Team 8 

Sunday 

11th August 

1pm—3pm 

Ivan Samusenko Ryan Cole Anthony Leveque 

Marcus Roberts Renny Ouseph Kevin Forster 

Alex Arevyan Domenic Raso Deepak Khatter 

Heng Taing   

SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY—MONDAY 5th AUGUST 

There has been not enough interest/bookings for this day therefore 

Kharisma Kids WILL NOT be offering care on this day. 
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Learning and Teaching 
Encompassing: Student Outcomes, Policy, Assessment, Reporting, Principles and Pedagogy.  

This term we only have 3 Interschool Sports games against the other schools in our District. We al-

ready played our first match against Rivergum Primary School last Friday and our nest games will 

be in Week 7 and 9. During the weeks we are not playing, students will be training with their coach-

es each Friday morning from 9 – 10. 

 

This term we have decided to organise rotational sports activities for Grades 3/4. On the days we 

don’t have Interschool Sports the Grade 3/4 students will go out after the Grade 5/6 training session 

from 10 – 11 to try each of the Winter Interschool Sports. They will be involved in a different sport 

each week: badminton, kickball, basketball, football and handball. We are hoping that with this ex-

posure students will have a better knowledge of the sports when they get to Grade 5/6 and have to 

choose a sport they would like to participate in. Next term we hope to continue this program and 

provide the opportunity for the Grade 3/4 students to experience the Summer Interschool Sports: 

netball, volleyball, tball, soccer and cricket. 

 

We are in the midst of trialling students for our Athletics team. Most trials were completed last week 

with a few to be completed on Monday. Students have been notified of their events and a permis-

sion note will go up onto Care Monkey by next week. District Athletics will take place in Week 6 on 

Thursday August 22 at Casey Fields. 

 

Lulli & Giuliana 
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Learning and Teaching 
Encompassing: Student Outcomes, Policy, Assessment, Reporting, Principles and Pedagogy.  



122 Paterson Drive, Lynbrook  3975   T 03 8773 6700    E principal@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au   W www.sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au 

Production News 
Encompassing: Student Outcomes, Policy, Assessment 

Week 2 Production News 
 
Purchasing tickets for the 2019 SFS Productions 
This year, ticketing for the Junior and Senior productions will be made available online via Try Booking. 
Tickets will be on sale on Monday 12th August at 9am. Tickets are $10 for adults and $5 for children. There 
will be an additional 50 cents booking fee per ticket. Tickets are limited to 3 per family – this is to ensure 
that all families will have the opportunity to watch their child’s performance. I will distribute a letter in the 
next few weeks including the websites where you can purchase the tickets. 
 
Sound Engineer Recording on Friday 2nd August 
On Friday 2nd August, Michael Lawton, a sound engineer, will be coming to SFS to record (audio) the 
children singing their Home Group’s song in the Productions. The purpose of recording vocals is because it 
is quite easy to forget to sing while performing. Home Group teachers handed out copy of lyrics for each 
Home Group this week. If possible, I encourage children to listen to the song at home and practise singing 
the lyrics.  
  
Costumes 
Children’s costumes are required for the in school dress rehearsals (prior to the production) on the 
following dates: 
Juniors: Friday 6th September  
Seniors: Monday 16th September  
If you have already prepared your costume and want to check with your Home Group teacher, you are 
more than welcome to bring it in. 
  
I encourage parents to start preparing these as soon as possible - as we know, time flies by way too 
quickly! If you have any issues sourcing the costumes indicated on the letters provided in March/end of 
last term, please let me know as soon as possible. I encourage families to check what children already have 
in their cupboards. Otherwise, Best and Less, Kmart and Big W are all great places if you are looking to 
purchase cheap clothing items.  
 
Michelle Raso has created an amazing hippie costume from simple craft. 
She’s used permanent markers on a button up shirt and added multi-
coloured material as a head band – simple but so effective!   
 
URGENT!!! Truck/Van Drivers needed 

We are still looking for anyone who has a van/truck to help us move our 
props on the days of Production: Friday 13th September/Friday 11th 
October before and after the productions. If you are available, please let 
me know.   
 
Donations of props 
We are still looking for props to be donated. We are looking for beach items for the Junior Production 
(beach towels, sun chairs, beach balls etc.) and any items that resemble different decades for the Senior 
Production (old technology - phones, typewriters, lava lamps - any junk you want to get rid of, we'll be 
happy to keep).  
 
Kristy Galea 
Music Teacher 
kgalea@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au   
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Student Well-Being 
Encompassing: Student Engagement, Student Connectedness, Classroom Climate, Inclusion and Prevention to Intervention. 

mConnect Group  

The next M connect group meeting will be on Friday 23rd August 

at 10.15am in the community room. This will be straight after the 

P and F morning tea. The topic for this session will be healthy 

cooking, looking at family meals and preparing healthy lunches 

and snacks for kids. All parents are most welcome to attend. 

Please RSVP to rlenko@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au if you 

would like to attend. A flier will go out to families soon about this 

event. After the recent success of our term 2 holiday excursion, 

we are planning a term 3 excursion with families to a local traffic 

school. Stay tuned for further information. The M Connect group 

is a group where all are welcome, which gives parents a chance 

to meet with other parents, learn something new, have some fun and connect with the school. If you would like 

further information, please do not hesitate to speak with me. 

 

 

 

 

Twilight Community Market 

Our annual twilight community market will be held on Thursday 7th November. It is shaping up to be a great 

market with already more than 40 food vans and stalls with a variety of goods to purchase. If anyone is still 

interested in having a stall or you know of anyone that has a stall that would like to be a part of this fun night, 

please email me rlenko@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au for more information. We are still looking for prizes and 

goods to be donated for a silent auction. If anyone would like to donate a prize or has contacts with a local 

business that might be able to donate a prize, please let me know. Make sure that you have the date on your 

calendar and invite your family and friends to come along. Thanks for your continued support. 

Optimism recognises what has been achieved more than what is lacking. It looks at the glass as half-full rather 
than half-empty. Adults can help children focus on their own effort and on achieving personal goals as the best 
way to measure success. 
 

Rachel Lenko 

Student Wellbeing Leader 

mailto:rlenko@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au
mailto:rlenko@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au
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Student Well-Being 
Encompassing: Student Engagement, Student Connectedness, Classroom Climate, Inclusion and Prevention to Intervention. 

BeYou 

 

BeYou is a resource and framework which 

provides educators with knowledge, resources 

and strategies for helping children achieve their 

best possible mental health.  

 

This week I focused with some children in social 

skills groups, on having an optimistic mind set as 

opposed to a pessimistic mind set and how this 

can really benefit the children in being successful at school. Researchers have spent a lot of time studying peo-

ple who think positively. It turns out that an optimistic attitude helps us be happier, more successful, and health-

ier. Optimism can protect against depression — even for people who are at risk for it. An optimistic outlook 

makes people more resistant to stress. Optimism may even help people live longer. The best thing about opti-

mism is you can learn it, even if your outlook tends to be more pessimistic.  

This week’s fact sheet from the BeYou website is all about  

confidence and optimism. 

Self-esteem is an important part of confidence 

Having good self-esteem means accepting and feeling positive about yourself. Confidence is not just feeling 

good but also knowing you’re good at something.  

Helpful ways of thinking include: 

 believing that if you try, you can succeed 

 finding positive ways to cope with failure that encourage having another go 

 enjoying learning for its own sake by competing with your own performance – not with others 

 making sure that goals are achievable by breaking down large tasks or responsibilities into small steps 

knowing you can ask for help if you need it. 

Confidence involves dealing well with disappointment 

Everyone fails to achieve their goals sometimes. And this isn’t a bad thing. Families and educators can build 

children’s ability to deal with challenges when they: 

 respond sympathetically and with encouragement 

      help children focus on what they can change to make things better, instead of thinking that the situation is 

unchangeable or that there’s something wrong with them 

challenge “I can’t” thinking by showing and saying you believe in them and reminding them of what they’ve 

achieved.   

Optimism recognises what has been achieved more than what is lacking. It looks at the glass as half-full rather 

than half-empty. Adults can help children focus on their own effort and on achieving personal goals as the best 

way to measure success. 
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Thursday, November 7th 

 
 16 weeks to go till our Twilight Market 

Over 40 stalls. 

Where: St Francis de Sales 

FAMILY & FRIENDS WELCOME 

 

 

Time: 5:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

 

 

 

Make up 
Girl’s clothes 
Jewellery 
Key rings, book marks and hair 
accesories 
Art and crafts 
Hair braiding and nail painting 
Face painting, glitter tattoos and 
balloons 
Homewares 
Candles, bath bombs and 
shower packs 
Books 
Photography 
Plant Seedlings and plants 
Sausage sizzle 
Coffee cart 
Photo booth 
Pre loved toys 
Trash and treasure 
Lollies 
Paella 
Pizza 
Cofee van and baked goods 
Donuts 
Wine tasting 
Karate and rock and roll 
demonstrations 
Show bags 
Skin care 

 

 

 

 

AND LOTS MORE !!!!!!!!! 
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Parents and Friends Association 
sfspfa@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au  

pfavicepresident@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au 

pfasecretary@sfslnbrook.catholic.edu.au 

Pizza, pizza, get your hot 
PIZZA!! 

The perfect way to help cope with these cold, dark wintery nights is to warm up your family’s bellies with some 
delicious hot pizza!! 
 
The WONDERFUL team at Domino’s Pizza Marriott Waters will be donating $1 from every pizza sold between 
5th – 11th August 2019 to St Francis De Sales Primary School Lynbrook to help raise funds for much 
needed learning Resources.  
 

Please share with your family and friends in the area.  $1 from EVERY pizza is donat-
ed, meaning the more pizza’s that are sold, the more money we can raise for our 
school.  This is a very generous scheme set up by Domino’s Marriott Waters so please 
get behind it. 
 

Domino’s Pizza Marriott Waters: Marriott Waters 
Shopping Centre, 945 Thompsons Rd, Lyndhurst 

 

MS Read a thon 
 

To celebrate Book Week (17 – 23 August) and in conjunction with 

the MS Readathon, the P&F are excited to celebrate and encourage a 

love of reading with loads of activities planned for the month of 

August.  
 

The main objective is to encourage the students to read as many 

books as they can, we want them to experience the joy that reading 

brings and to celebrate it as a family.   
 

To keep things interesting we have created some fantastic weekly 

competitions to keep the students engaged and excited.  So please 

make sure you support the program by encouraging your children to 

get involved.   
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Parents and Friends Association 
sfspfa@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au  

pfavicepresident@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au 

pfasecretary@sfslnbrook.catholic.edu.au 

Term 3 Fun Lunch:  

Sushi!! 
The P&F will be organising sushi for Term 3’s fun 

lunch.  It will be held on the Friday 23
rd

 August 

during first lunch.  Keep your eyes peeled for 

more information.   

The order forms will be distributed over the next 

week. 

Popcorn and Chips – on sale 
every Friday! 

We have popcorn and plain potato chips on 

sale at first lunch every Friday during Term 3 for 

only $0.50 each.   

Term 3 Important Dates 
 

Every Friday Popcorn & Chip day  
5th – 11th August  Domino’s Pizza Fund Raiser Week 
17

th
 – 23

rd
 August MS Readathon 

23 August  Sushi Fun Lunch 
 

Upcoming Morning / Afternoon Tea &  
Second hand Uniform Shop Schedule: 

 
26

th
 July Morning Tea 9am-10am 

9
th
 August  Afternoon Tea 2:30pm-3:30pm 

23
rd

 August Morning Tea 9am-10am 
6

th
 September Afternoon Tea 2:30pm-3:30pm 
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2019|2020  

Entertainment Books –  

available now! 

If you haven’t already done so, now is a great time 

to buy the brand new 2019 | 2020 Entertain-

ment Book! You can enjoy thousands of valuable 

offers for everything you love to do and support 

our School. If you want to see what offers are 

available in the new book – there is a copy you 

can flick through at the office. You can purchase a 

physical book from the office or if you prefer, you can use this link to purchase a digital membership 

which you can access on your smart phone:  

https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/9g12847  

 The Entertainment Book, and the Entertainment Digital Membership, are your guide to the most 

popular restaurants, attractions, shopping, travel and more.  

School holiday activities including: 

 movie tickets,  

 bowling,  

 laser tag,  

 Timezone, playcentres,  

 TunzaFun,  

 Bounce Inc,  

 Taskworks,  

 Crazy Climb,  

 Legoland,  

 Le Mans Entertainment,  

 Sidetracked,  

 Sea Life Melbourne Aquarium,  

 Melbourne Star Observation Wheel and loads more activities!  

Discover over $20,000 worth of valuable up to 50% off and 2-for-1 offers  

Exclusive Member rates at thousands of hotels and resorts around the world  

Member-only priced cinema tickets, theme park tickets, flights, gift cards and more  

Access to valuable rental car offers you can book online with ease  

Easy online search, mapping and reviews of participating businesses  

Parents and Friends Association 
sfspfa@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au  

pfavicepresident@sfslynbrook.catholic.edu.au 

pfasecretary@sfslnbrook.catholic.edu.au 

https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/9g12847
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